
NOTICE 

It is for information of all concerned that the interview scheduled for the post of 

Assistant Professor in Civil Engineering (Advt.No.19/2023) on 24.04.2024 at 09:00 

a.m. has been postponed till further orders due to administrative reasons.  Next 

date of interview will be notified on the University website later on. 

 

 


